
Applications Webinar FAQ 
Follow up to the Applications webinar presented on January 13, 2021 

 

1. Is it possible that an application review be sent back for corrections? 

Yes, if the application has been reviewed once by two program specialists who identify that 
corrections are needed, the application will be sent to the application’s primary contact. The 
program specialists will schedule a time to meet with the primary contact and other program 
staff responsible for the application to discuss the application review findings.  

While there is not a set timeframe for the program to re-submit the application, programs are 
encouraged to resubmit within 2-4 weeks from meeting with TEA staff. If the second 
submission of the 

http://ritter.tea.state.tx.us/sbecrules/tac/chapter229/ch229.html#229.9


materials, once the revised application is approved. Due to periodic changes in TAC or 


